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Hi Jody,
 
Thanks for your time on the phone this afternoon.  After looking at the application, I don’t have
significant concerns about the application and narrative.  I think it is clear from what was submitted
that the applicant is the City of Watertown, but that the administration of the grant would be done
in partnership with the Watertown Main Street organization.  So giving all the detail on the Main
Street organization is appropriate and won’t present a problem.

Thanks and let me know if you have questions,
 
Jason Scott

Regional Economic Development Director

He/Him/His

 
Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation

jason.scott@wedc.org

+1.608.210.6790

 
 

From: Jody Purtell <watertownmainstreet@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 4:28 PM
To: Jason Scott <jason.scott@wedc.org>
Cc: Mason Becker <MBecker@watertownwi.gov>
Subject: Small Business Grant Application
 

Hi Jason,

I have a quick question about wording with the grant application I submitted. I also left you a
voicemail. Please give me a call when you have a chance.

Thanks, Jody

--
Jody Purtell 
Executive Director
Watertown Main Street Program
519 E. Main St.
Watertown, WI 53094
(920) 342-3623
www.watertownmainstreet.org
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